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i am a resident of Hampton-on-the-Hill objecting to the proposed increase in housing in Hampton Magna.
The services and schools are already overloaded and the increase will require substantial investment to extend
all amenities.

The recently extended development at Chase Meadow has encouraged many to use Hampton-Hill as a means
to the station and a short cut for through traffic. Over 18,000 vehicles a week already come through our village,
as shown by the traffic survey in September 2016.

It is obviously essential to build a separate road from the Henley Road (A4189) to improve the environment
and traffic flow for all concerned. This could also be used for the traffic involving that required for drainage,
water and electricity services to avoid additional traffic through our village.

I hope common and financial sense will realise that the plan for all these extra houses in unsound both
financially and logically.

Why is there no further development in Coventry? Surely that would be considerably cheaper and give the
occupants easier access to their places of work?
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